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Autumn Term Newsletter 6 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Governors, 

 

It has been an exciting and magical time in school as we approach the end of term. 

 

Magic Carpet Theatre Visit 

The ‘Magic Carpet Theatre Company’ visited school on Thursday 5th December. The 

children enjoyed watching a live theatre performance, with lots of comedy and audience 

participation. 

 

Reverend Neil 

The children answered questions thoughtfully during Reverend Neil’s Assembly last 

Tuesday, when he talked to the school about Advent. 

 

Priory visit 

We are looking forward to our Carol Concert at Priory Church on Friday 20th December. We 

will be taking part in a special service for both Burlington Infant and Burlington Junior 

Schools. You are welcome to join us at the Priory Church at 9.30am 

 

Party  

On Wednesday 18th December during the afternoon, we will be having our Christmas Party 

in school. The children are welcome to wear non-uniform to school on Wednesday. 

 
 

Christmas Performances 

The Reception children were amazing in their very first school Nativity. Year 1 and Year 2 

performances were also fantastic. They have been a pleasure to watch and all staff have 

been thanked for their hard work – for arranging tickets, costumes, props and for 

supporting the children to learn songs and lines.   
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Christmas Raffle 

 

We have received a charitable donation to enable us to buy one raffle ticket for every child 

in the school. Good Luck to everyone!  

 

The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday. 

 

We hope you have a lovely Christmas break and we look forward to welcoming the children 

back to school on Tuesday 7th January 2025 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any queries you may have.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Catherine McClarron 

Headteacher  

 

Dates for the Diary 

 
 

Week commencing 16th 

December 

No after school activities or clubs this week  

Wednesday 18th December 

 

Party afternoon in school 

The children are welcome to wear non-uniform to school 

Friday 20th December 9.30am - Priory Church Carol Concert 

Parents/carers are welcome to join us at the Priory 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas Holidays 

 

Tuesday 7th January 

 

Back to School 

Start of Spring Term 
 


